
4700 Calle Bolero • Camarillo, CA 93012 • www.wilwood.com • Sales: (805) 388-1188 • E-mail Tech Assistance: support@wilwood.com

ProMatrix OE Rotor Upgrade Kit
for Aston Martin

Wilwood Disc Brakes has recently introduced a new
front / rear ProMatrix upgrade rotor kit for 2005-
present Aston Martin DB9 and 2006-present Aston
Martin Vantage. This track tested kit provides big
brake styling for use in conjunction with wheel and tire
upgrades for street, track, or show.  The kit works
harmoniously with the original brake calipers, brake
pads, master cylinder, and ABS functions.

Kit (P/N 140-13106) comes with 14.00” (front), and
13.00” (rear) GT competition series rotors mounted to
forged aluminum hats.  GT rotors are fully detail
machined from premium grade carbon iron castings,
face slotted, and individually dynamic balanced to
provide true and precise running at all speeds.  The
GT series hats help to reduce weight and are black E-
coated to resist corrosion while adding to the
aggressive competition look inside the wheel.

All of Wilwood’s performance brake kits are loaded
with cutting edge technology built on years of
domination in world motorsports, and proven reliable
through Zero PPM defect supply to OEM’s.  Wilwood’s
Big Brake Kits are designed to meet the high
performance demands of today’s tire, wheel and
suspension technology.

For more information contact: Wilwood Disc Brakes at
(805) 388-1188 and request to speak with Erika
Gordillo for marketing issues, or Andy Fritts for
technical questions.  Also, Wilwood’s website is
accessible at www.wilwood.com or e-mail
customerreply@wilwood.com
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